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Notice of Motion No. 111 
 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Recognition 

I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 30 November 2020 the 
following motion. 
 
That Council resolve: 
 
1. That a report on the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander (ATSI) Needs Analysis be presented to the February 

2021 Ordinary Council meeting with recommendations for strengthening Councils partnership and engagement 
with the Knox Indigenous community to ensure that any subsequent actions can be prioritised in the 2021/22 
budget cycle; 
 

2. To reaffirm Councils commitment to the ongoing engagement and partnering with the Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander (ATSI) people to progress cultural recognition and reconciliation through a range of initiatives 
reflected in Council’s Community Access and Equity Plan 2017-22;  

 
 

3. To promote a “whole of business” mindset, to moving Knox Council forward in its acknowledgement and respect 
of First Nations people, ensuring cross functional collaboration as opportunities present themselves. 

 
 
 
 
 
Cr Nicole Seymour 
Tirhatuan Ward 
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